Announcements Wednesday, January 24 2018

Please stand for prayers:

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.

Father, I can be so careless with the words I speak. Please forgive me and help me to learn how to control my tongue. Create In me a clean heart, so that I make speak words filled with grace and love. Amen,

In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. Amen.

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible with liberty and justice for all. God Bless America.

Announcements:

There will be a brief meeting for anyone interested in joining the Junior Prom Committee right after school today in Mrs. Gura's room. Room 201

The art club will hold their meeting today. Our main project will be paint pouring, so bring some clothes to change into that can get messy. We have some other less messy projects too.

Tickets for the Prom and Formal Wear Fashion Show will be available until today. Students are especially encouraged to attend. Come see the latest styles available for prom this year and possibly win a prom package that includes FREE tickets to prom. Remember ticket sales end on Wednesday through the main office and no tickets can be purchased at the door. Come see our Bambies on the Runway!"

The intramural volleyball championship will be played tomorrow at 2:45. All teams are welcome to come and play for fun on court 2 at that same time.

Please announce the following: there will be a yearbook meeting after school on Thursday, January 25th in Room 110.

There will be a door decorating contest for Catholic Schools Week. Using the themes from CSW, please (without covering your windows) decorate the inside of the front door of your homeroom. Your themes are as follows:

Freshman - learn Sophomores - serve Juniors - lead Seniors - succeed There will be a prize for each class and a grand prize for the school winner!

Don't forget to develop your idea for the Drexel Pitch Competition. If you would like to participate, go to www.Hubertstarters.com to register.

You are invited to a special service trip during Catholic Schools week! This Service opportunity will include packing food for those in need. We will be taking a bus down to St. Charles Seminary on Monday, January 29th at 8:15 and we'll be back by 11 am. Please take a permission form in the Ministry office if you're interested. All forms due back by January 25th.

Happy birthday to Breanna Hoey.